
Fall River Valley Community
Services District (FRVCSD) is

examining a substantial
wastewater collection project
that would extend municipal

sewer service to the community
of McArthur and several

properties along the Highway
299 corridor between Fall River

Mills and McArthur, CA,
including properties adjacent to
Little Lakes Drive in Fall River. 

State programs received an influx of
monies to promote septic-to-sewer

projects for small rural communities at
no installation cost to homeowners.

TOWN HALL MEETING

March 20, 2024
6:00 PM

LIONS HALL
MCARTHUR, CA

JOIN
US!!

CALL 336-5263 WITH ANY QUESTIONS!

"SEPTIC TO SEWER"

TOWN HALL MEETING
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20TH AT 6PM


